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Overview
• February 23, 2022, Briefing – Issue Introduced
• February 22, 2023, Briefing – Issue Revisited
• September 27, 2023, Briefing – Update on Estuary Status
• April 24, 2024, Briefing – Bring Cities Back for Update
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September 2023 Briefing
• Alameda had no anchor outs nor encampments at the time of the 

September 2023 briefing
• Alameda applied for $200,000 in SAVE funds for 2024

• Oakland had approximately 20 vessels at the time of September 2023 
briefing

• Oakland applied for $170,000 in SAVE funds for 2024
• Oakland had comprehensive plan to address these vessels around 

December, 2023
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Follow-Up from September 2023
• Cities of Oakland and Alameda committed to continuing to regularly 

coordinate with one another and BCDC staff to resolve remaining 
issues on Estuary

• Cities committed to keeping EC updated on progress
• Oakland committed to develop and implement a comprehensive plan 

to clear the Estuary of illegally anchored vessels
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Introduce Cities of Alameda and Oakland
• City of Alameda

• Lieutenant Joshua Crossley, Alameda Police Department

• City of Oakland
• Joe DeVries, Deputy City Administrator
• Officer Kaleo Albino, Oakland Police Department
• LaTonda Simmons, Assistant City Administrator
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